
Call to Order: The March 19th ,2021 Special Meeting of the Sterling Recreation Authority was called to 

order at 1:05 pm by Judy Gooslin. Members present were Dan Currier, Danielle Hart. Members absent 

were Lou Vergato and Alternate Suzanne Tetreault. 

 Discussion Regarding Reopening of Programs:     Judy brought to the board’s attention the Governor of 

Connecticut as well as the CDC an DECD are allowing more programs to open in the area of recreation.  

With covid-19 protocols followed it is felt it would be safe to open programs.  A motion was made by D. 

Currier to institute reopening of the following programs, Art Class, Sterling Garden Club, and Volleyball.  

The motion was seconded by D. Hart and the motion carried. 

Discussion of Egg Hunting Planning:  Judy asked the board if she could do a drive-by Easter Bunny 

Handout event for the Sterling community.   A motion was made by D. Hart to go forward with the 

program.  The motion was seconded by D. Currier and the motion carried. 

  

Adjournment: A motion was made by D. Currier to adjourn at 1:15 pm. Seconded by D. Hart and the 

motion was carried. 

 


